
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

7th March 2025 

Comic Relief 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We would like to let you know that Pendle Community will be participating in Comic Relief this year. To mark the 

occasion, we will be having a non-uniform day on 21st March 2025. 

While we are not asking for donations to be brought into school, we encourage families to donate directly to Comic 

Relief at home if they wish to support this wonderful cause. Comic Relief is dedicated to tackling poverty and social 

injustice, and every contribution helps make a difference. 

If you would like to donate, you can do so by visiting the Comic Relief website at comicrelief.com or by calling their 

donation hotline at 020 7820 2000. 

Thank you for your support and participation. 

Best wishes, 

 

Debra Grogan 

Headteacher 
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